
Nursing organisations call for action on jobs, 
staffing and training

 Croatia 

The HSSMS-MT nursing union has joined with other nursing organisations in 
submitting a series of demands on the government to address the urgent problem 
of understaffing resulting from emigration and retirement. The joint document 
highlights the increased pressure that the health service faces and the failure of 
recent governments to provide solutions. The unions and associations want to see 
proper recognition of qualifications and responsibilities in the job and pay structure 
and recruitment of more staff. They are also calling for clear plan to address 
training and education needs.
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